
   

 

 

           

   

 

        
        

   
 

 
 

   

 

 

   

 
 

  

   

    

  

   

   

  

 

  

 

 

  

   

 

     

  

 

 

  

 

   

  

  

  

   

  

 

 

 
   

 

   

     

   

   

                    

Public Drop-in Event
 
March 25, 2019 

Proposed Bike Lanes on Lawrence Avenue East 
Port Union Road to Rouge Hills Drive 

Cycling is one of the fastest growing 

transportation modes in Toronto. 

The City is working to make travel by 

bike safer and more inviting. 

Project Overview 

The City of Toronto is proposing to 

install bike lanes along Lawrence 

Avenue East, from Port Union Road 

to Rouge Hills Drive. The new bike 

lanes will provide a dedicated space 

for cyclists, improving safety and 

comfort for all road users.  The bike 

lanes will expand the local cycling 

network by providing improved 

connections to Rouge National 

Urban Park, Rouge Hill GO Station, 

the Waterfront Trail, and the future 

bike lanes on Port Union Road. 

Please refer to map and proposed 

designs on reverse. 

Public Drop-in Event 

At this public drop-in event, 

attendees will have an opportunity 

to: 

 View the draft designs for the 

proposed bike lanes 

 Ask questions and speak to 

City of Toronto staff 

 Provide feedback on the 

proposed designs 

Example of a bike lane on a City street 

All information materials will be posted on the project website on the day of the event 

Date: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 

Time: 6:30 to 8:30 pm 

Location: West Rouge Community Centre 

270 Rouge Hills Drive 
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Lawrence Avenue East: Existing and Proposed Street Cross Sections (facing east) 

Existing: From 
Port Union Road 

to East Avenue 

Proposed: From 
East Avenue to 
Frank Faubert 

Drive 

Existing: From 
Frank Faubert 
Drive to Rouge 
Hills Drive 

Proposed: From 
Frank Faubert 
Drive to Rouge 
Hills Drive 

Removal of centre left turn lanes and addition of buffered bike lanes 

Removal of centre left turn lanes and addition of buffered bike lanes 

Proposed: From 
Port Union Road to 

East Avenue 

Existing: From East 
Avenue to Frank 

Faubert Drive 

Addition of painted bike lanes 

 No significant impacts to vehicle travel times and turning movements are anticipated.
 
 TTC bus routes will be maintained. No significant changes to TTC stops. 


 No changes to Wheel-Trans, emergency services, garbage pick-up or other City services.
 

Contact 

Andrew Plunkett Tel: 416-397-1968 
Public Consultation Unit TTY:  416-338-0889 
City of Toronto E-mail: Andrew.Plunkett@toronto.ca 

Personal information is collected under the City of Toronto Act, 2006, s. 136(c) and the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. 
With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record. Questions about this collection can be directed to the 
Manager, Public Consultation Unit, Tracy Manolakakis 416-392-2990. 

For assistance reading this flyer, please call 311.
 

toronto.ca/lawrencebikelanes Page 2 of 2 


